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29 August 2024 

 

 

Dear Stephen, 

 

UR Approval of SONI Statement of Charges for 2024-25 

 

Thank you for the submission of the TUoS Statement of Charges received on 29 August 2024. We 

have reviewed and now give our approval of this statement, and publication of same on the SONI 

website, in accordance with Condition 30 of the SONI TSO licence. 

 

Please note that the approval is without prejudice to the eventual revenue allowance for the 2024-25 

period. Such will need to be adjusted to reflect appropriate allowances once actuals are verified.  

 

I trust this satisfies your requirements. Should you have any comments, queries or issues regarding this 

letter, feel free to contact John Mills.                                                                                   

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
John French 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

Copy to SONI Regulation 

  Cillian Keaveney, SONI  

Kevin O’Neill, SONI 


